
On Street Parking of Commercial Vehicles 

The City of Naples has adopted a new ordinance relating to on-street parking for 

commercial vehicles in the Port Royal area effective January 18th, 2019.  Details 

of the ordinance are listed in the Municode, where it is listed as “Adopted 

Ordinances Not Yet Codified”. 16-291 Construction Site Management is not 

affected as long as all parking requirements meet the guidelines of the site plan 

submitted by builder and approved by Craig Mole. He will be developing a 

guidance document for dissemination to all contractors. This will be helpful for 

the shift to electronic permitting since the current permit applications will be 

phased out. Craig will show on street delivery zone along with the requirement to 

obtain a ROW permit upfront during permit application that can last throughout 

the project as long as the permit is in active status, instead of 90 days 


